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Subject: Support for Pro-Density Comprehensive Plan

From: Daniel Rosenbaum  
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 4:58 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for Pro-Density Comprehensive Plan 

Good afternoon, 

In light of the discussion scheduled for the agenda today, I want to voice my strong support for a 
Comprehensive Plan that boosts density in Ann Arbor, particularly in central neighborhoods.  My family 
lives in a residential neighborhood near downtown.  We welcome larger, taller, and denser housing units 
around us. Density is the key to a prosperous and sustainable community. 

Thank you, 

Daniel Rosenbaum 
847-624-2243


